

Expectations Evening 2025

Next steps

Dear students, parents and carers

Thank you very much to those of you who were able to join us for our Expectations Evening. It was lovely to see you.

This is our Expectations Evening pack to provide you with helpful information for the year ahead.

Remember that **WECAN DO THIS** and we will be with you every step of the way.

Best wishes

Ms Powley and Mr Broad

What is in your pack?

A. Information in the handout on:

- The impact of attendance on performance
- Homework and Artificial Intelligence
- Subject-specific resources and advice
- Habits that improve performance including information on vocabulary, reading and attention
- Revision information including Mr Broad's Marathon Strategy
- Apps that support effective learning and revision
- Key Dates
- Wilmslow Youth and the support that they provide for students and families
- B. The Homework Plan for this half term
- C. The Exam Boards that we use

How should you use your pack?

You will get best use out of the pack by spending time going through it **together** and using it to help your planning for the year ahead.

Any questions that it flags, please don't hesitate to get in touch with Mr Broad (contact details below).

What if you were not able to attend the Expectations Evening?

Please go through the pack together

Any questions that it flags, please don't hesitate to get in touch with Mr Broad (contact details below).





What feedback would we like?

It will really help our planning for this year if we know:

- What you are finding helpful
- What further information you need
- What further support we can provide

Please can you therefore complete the feedback form below, even if you were not able to attend our Expectations Evening.

Feedback Form

How can you use the Parent Pay Shop?

The <u>Parent Pay Shop</u> is intended to be a one-stop shop where you can buy the revision materials and equipment needed for the year ahead.

Please could you make your orders by Monday 22 September if you want to receive resources as part of our first order. Click below to visit the shop.

Parent Pay Shop

What next?

We will be checking in with our Year 10 and 11 students over the next couple of weeks to ensure that every student has:

- The equipment they need
- The revision resources they need
- · Access to good IT
- · Access to the intervention sessions that they need
- No barriers to completing homework

Mr Broad is working at the moment with Curriculum Teams to finalise our Intervention Programme for Term 1 and this will be sent out with High Notes on **Friday 26 September**.

This will include details of the Revision Workshops that we will be providing for students, parents and carers in Term 1.

Is there any support that you can give?

If there is any support that you can provide with equipment or resources please do let us know. Any help that you can give could make all the difference.

How to contact us

For any questions about any of the above, please do contact: Mr Broad, KS4 Achievement Lead KBroad@wilmslowhigh.com

